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Karen Olson

From: James Bouquet

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 4:55 PM

To: McGahee, Stuart

Cc: Karen Olson; Janet Muccino; Doug Bradshaw; Shauna.Stotler-Hardy@tetratech.com

Subject: FW: Sub-List Update

Attachments: SUB-Consultant Updates_011316.pdf

Stu: 

 

As Contract Administrator, I approve the proposed sub-consultant updates (see attached) in accordance with Section 7.6 

of the executed agreement between Tetra Tech and the City of Key West for Environmental Engineering Services. 

 

Jim Bouquet 

Director of Engineering  

 

From: McGahee, Stuart [mailto:Stuart.McGahee@tetratech.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 11:09 AM 

To: James Bouquet <jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 

Cc: Stotler-Hardy, Shauna <Shauna.Stotler-Hardy@tetratech.com> 

Subject: Sub-List Update 

 

Thanks Jim.  We will add the language to the Rest Beach proposal.   

 

We are also proposing on a project with Karen Olsen’s group and need to update the subs on that one as well.  So to try 

and make it simple, I prepared the attached letter that should cover everybody.  If you would prefer that I send you the 

full proposals from each of these subs (instead of just the rates), let me know and I’ll send those along as well.   

 

Stu 

 
Stuart E. McGahee PE | Tetra Tech 
Direct: 772.781.3404 | Cell: 772.200.5113 
759 S. Federal Highway, Suite 314 | Stuart, FL 34994 

 

From: James Bouquet [mailto:jbouquet@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 8:44 AM 

To: Terrence Justice <tjustice@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; McGahee, Stuart <Stuart.McGahee@tetratech.com> 

Subject: RE: Contract Administrator 

 

Stu: 

 

Just attach a letter requesting the change/additional subs to your Rest Beach proposal. 

 

Jim 

 

From: Terrence Justice  

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 8:36 AM 

To: McGahee, Stuart <Stuart.McGahee@tetratech.com> 


